
“I am looking 

forward to going 

round the classes 

and getting lots 

of good stories”. 

 

 

        How you can help? 
 

 Follow us on Twitter at @giffnockprimary 
 Follow our nursery at @giffnocknursery 
 Use our website regularly to keep up to date with your child’s 

class activities and achievements. 
 Follow the achievements of other pupil groups at the school via 

our website. 
 
 
                                           Lauren P6                      Kris P6 

                                                               
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Twitter Group 

 
 

Article 31 (Leisure, play and culture): Children have the right to relax 
and play, and to join in a wide range of cultural, artistic and other 
recreational activities. 
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 Article29: Education must develop every child’s personality, talents  
and abilities to the full. It must encourage the child’s respect for human 
rights, as well as respect for their parents, their own and other cultures, 
and the environment 
 
 

 
“Being in the 

Twitter Group is 

really exciting, I 

have a big 

responsibility”. 



Tweeting at Giffnock Primary. 
Giffnock Primary School is now using the on-line social networking 
service called Twitter  which follows the daily learning activities of pupils 
of the school.  The school will be tweeting every school day in an 
attempt to involve our parents and community with everyday life of 
the school. 
 
Get involved! 
To follow the school’s Twitter feed, you must have your own Twitter 
account.  Once set up, you should follow us at @giffnockprimary for all 
our latest interesting tweets! 
 
 

Twitter Group 2016/17 
In order to ensure our pupils are at the heart of Tweeting and 
communicating with our parents and community, we have set up a 
Giffnock Primary Twitter Group.  This group, consist of 10 Primary 6 
pupils who will work in pairs each day of the week to fulfill their role as 
a ‘Twitter Journalist’.  They will drop in on a designated class, take 
pictures of the learning experiences and work together to create a Tweet 
about the learning activity.    
  

How will this work? 

At the start of each week, staff will note when they their pupils are 
taking part in an interesting and novel learning experiences.  Mr. Mayer 
will then instruct the Twitter Journalists on that day to visit the 
classroom at a designated time to report on the learning and capture a 
Tweet.  The Journalists will then return to Mr. Mayer with the story and 
the pictures and he will then Tweet the story at lunchtime or at the end 
of the school day. 

 

 

Some of our Tweets so far… 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Our P7 pupils having a super day at Woodfarm High’s P7 
Design Challenge. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pupils enjoying their team building day at The Experience 
in Hillington as part of the money raised from the P6 
Virgin Money project. 


